
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

May 19, 2024 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 172, A Mighty Fortress is Our God 

Choir: I Run to Christ 

Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Hymn: 364, I Will Sing of My Redeemer  
Special Music: Leif Hammarlund 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

 

     
 

 

Today 5/19       2:00 pm Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

        4:45 pm Choir Practice 

        6:00 pm Evening Service/Annual Budget 

                                       Meeting 

Mon 5/20        7:00 pm PBC Adult Basketball 

Tues 5/21        7:00 pm Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Wed 5/22        7:00 pm  AWANA Closing Program 

Fri 5/24        6:00 pm FCA Senior Graduation 
 

 

 
 
 

Sun 5/26        6:00 pm Churchwide Prayer Meeting 

Wed 5/29        7:00 pm Youth Group Campfire Cookout 

Sat 6/1      11:00 am PBC Picnic  

Sun 6/2        2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

        5:00 pm Trustees’ Meeting 

Tues 6/4      12:30 pm Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Wed 6/5        7:00 pm Youth Group Ice Cream Social 

        The Summer Kids Program Begins 

          Announcements 
 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers: Beginning in the month of June, 

there will be need for more volunteers in our 4’s & 5’s beginner’s 

class. Please see Nicole Pryor if you or your teen are able to fill a 

once per month slot.  
 

AWANA Closing: The AWANA closing program starts at 7:00 pm 

on Wednesday, May 22. The kids will meet in the gym before 

heading to the auditorium where the program will be held. Everyone 

is welcome to stay afterward for ice cream sundaes!  
 

Birthday Fellowship: We will be celebrating all of the May 

birthdays after the evening service on Sunday, June 2. Everyone is 

welcome to join us for cupcakes! 
 

Church Picnic: This year’s annual PBC Picnic will be held at 11:00 

am on Saturday, June 1 at Ballenger Creek Park in Frederick, MD. 

Hamburgers, hotdogs & drinks will be provided. Be sure to bring 

sides, desserts & snacks to share. Sign up in the foyer to show who 

will be attending.  
 

Summer Youth Camp: Our teens and upper elementary will once 

again be going to the WILDS Christian Camp July 1- 6. There is a 

container on the back table if anyone would like to donate funds to 

help defray costs for the young people.  
 

Church Bylaws Revision: We will be taking time in the evening 

services to work our way through the proposed Church Bylaws. It 

will be informative to see what we believe and why and how we 

operate.  
 

VBS Volunteers & Donations: There is a sign-up sheet in the 

foyer for those who would like to volunteer to help with VBS July 

8-12, from 9:00 am to 12:15 pm. We have a donation box located 

by the table in the back for new or gently used items for our VBS 

store.  See Carol Black for more information. 
 

 
 

                                      Happy Birthday 
 

May 20 Roberto Guzman               May 22 Holden Miller 

May 21 Kate Surber                    

 

                                  Happy Anniversary 
 
 
 

May 20 Ed & Elaine Wade            May 29 Dave & Jody Hartung 

May 23 Jonny & Andie Rebert    May 29 Rudy & Cindy Regner 

       
                     

May 19 May 26 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Scott/Pfanzelter 

Annor 

Rebert 

Beginners – C. Briggs Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

Emily W. 

Abby Y. 

Toddlers - C. Black Cairna M. Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Jean S. 

Phil S. 

Sara G. 

Morning Worship Beth P. 

Elaine W. 

Elaine W. 

Melody S. 

Evening Service Pearl A.** 

Shelly G. 

Jill B.** 

Becky B. 

Wednesday Hilary Y. 

Cheryl C. 

Sara G. 

Joy R. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

Ben & Marie Muldoon – Romania – The Lord has given us 

several opportunities to participate in evangelism at nearby 

parks with local Romanian believers. Not only do we continue 

to develop language as we listen to the Romanians share the 

Gospel, but we also get language practice as we fellowship with 

them. We finished our mid-term exams for Romanian language 

level B1 on April 24. We are so grateful for our Argentinian 

babysitter who takes good care of our kids while we are in 

class. In April she asked Marie for some family advice that led 

to a Gospel conversation! Thank you for your prayers for Alex 

(the young Romanian man that I have been discipling) and for 

his health crisis. As his health improves, he has been shuffling 

around sharing the Gospel with others and continuing his 

discipleship with me. Please continue to pray for wisdom in this 

relationship and for his health to be fully restored.  

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 7,920.75 $ 388,972.65 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 394,777.98 

Faith Promise Giving            $ 340.00 $ 31,986.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 32,981.08 
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday School       78     Sunday Morning      130 

Sunday Evening       No Service 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for May 12, 2024 

Stewardship Report for May 12, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


